
Dear Sir or Madam, 
  
In a time of worsening effects of climate change, and in the interests of keeping automobiles 
and trucks off the roads and helping to limit carbon emissions, I urge you to improve VIA rail 
service and other rail services.  This has to be considered a very high priority in your 
deliberations. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Marianne Brender a Brandis 
Stratford, ON. 
 


